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SVHC - Declaration of Compliance

SVHC (substances of very high concern) are chemical bonds (or part of a group of chemical bonds) for
which the approval of application within EU is subject to the REACH-regulation.

The first list of SVHC was published on October 28th 2008. The latest version dates January 19th 2021,
including 211 substances.

Based on the information currently available to us from our material suppliers, we can assure that
none of the SVHC listed substances according to above Issued Status are contained in the Printed
Circuit Boards and other products, placed on the market by National Control Devices, LLC., in a
concentration above 0.1 percent by mass (w/w).

Ryan Sheldon, CEO
National Control Devices, LLC



